From: Arne Petersen

To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Date: Thursday, April 07, 2022 1:53:16 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.
Mr. Ford,

"CEQA encourages lead agencies and applicants to modify their projects to avoid potentially
significant adverse impacts (CEQA Section 20180 [C] [2] and State CEQA Guidelines Section

15070[b] [2])."
Can you explain how raising the noise limit reduces the impact? There is no logic in the

modification MND.

-Arne R.W. Petersen
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